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Following the Chairman’s update the following questions were raised by Residents.  

 

Q What is the total amount received from parking donations? 

A £1055.02, received so far, this financial year.  

 

Q The old map showing footpaths and bridleways is very faded? 

A The PC will look into replacing it.  

 

Q Parking on the green could create muddied areas in winter? 

A  Maintenance of the Green surface is an ongoing battle. The area has a soak away and 

stone barrier underneath to try and help with this issue. The PC asks that to help with 

this, cars do not drive over the Green. The area will be maintained in spring and possibly 

fenced off to give it time to regrow.  

 

Q How will parking for the VH be made a priority and maintain the benefit to the community, 

concerns over rateable value? 

A  People will park where they park. The new parking area is a joint asset and a job well 

done.  

 

Q Do the PC know who placed the notices on cars? 

A  This is an allegation and unless witnessed cannot comment. The notices have now 

stopped.  

 

Q Dog poo bags thrown over hedges/walls into private property? 

A  The PC would like to remind all dog owners to pick up after their dogs and dispose of 

correctly. We will look into getting extra signage. If witnessed report owner details to RDC, 

as it is a finable offence. 

 

Q The state of the road sides and gullies is a concern? 

A  The Action Group do an excellent job in clearing the debris. The Clerk will request that 

the road sweeper comes after Sundays clear up session. The sweeper struggles when 

cars are parked on the road side.   

. 

Q One of the benches looking out to the river near the VH is covered in bird muck? 

A  Resident to mention to the owner, that it can be moved from under the bird nest.  

 

  


